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NCPA Comments on Impact of Convergence Bidding on Interties Draft Final Proposal

August 8, 2011

Northern California Power Agency (“NCPA”) is pleased to have the opportunity to submit these 
comments on CAISO’s draft final proposal regarding Impact of Convergence Bidding on 
Interties, dated July 29, 2011.  

NCPA supports CAISO’s draft final proposal to remove interties as eligible convergence bidding 
nodes under the current market design.


